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Republic of the Philippines
MRenartment of Ehucation

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

May 8, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
566
No.*_ 9 ,s. 2024

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Chief Education Supervisors, CID
Education Program Supervisors, LRMS
Project Development Officers II, LRMS

CREATION OF LEARNING RESOURCE PERSONNEL & EDUCATION PROGRAM
SUPERVISOR’S DIRECTORY

1. This is in reference to the attached Memorandum BLR-2024-05-81 from Atty.
Ariz Delsan Acay D. Cawilan, Director IV, Bureau of Learning Resources, on the
above-stated subject, for information and appropriate action.

2. Relative to this, the PDO II of LRMS is requested to facilitate the
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3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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Reoullic of the Phitivpines
Department of Ehucation

BUREAU COF LEARNING RESOURCES

Office of the Director

MEMORANDUM .

BLR-2024-05- 8.1 0

FOR : REGIONAL DIRECTORS
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

FROM : ARIZ ON ACAY D. CAWILAN
Diredtor IV J'ngq-

SUBJECT CREATION OF LEARNING RESOURCE PERSONNEL AND
EDUCATION PROGRAM SUPERVISORS! DIRECTORY

DATE : May 7, 2024

In view of the roli-out and implementation of the different learning resource (LR)
programs from FY 2024 onwards, the Bureau of Learning Resources (BLR) is
currently working on a directory of field LR personnel and learning area supervisors.
In this regard, may we request the Teaching Aide Specialists {TAS) and Project
Development Officers II {LRMS) of the regions and divisions to facilitate the
completion of the directory on or before May 18, 2024 by providing information
requested in this link: https:/ /tinyurl.com /LRandEPSsDatabase,

For any query or clarification, pleass contact Juan Carles Sarmienta, Supervising

Education Program Specialist of the Bureau of Learning Resources - Quality
Assurance Division at telephone numbers (02) 8634-1054 or 8631-9294 or through

email at blr,lxqgad@deped.gov.ph.

For your consideration and appropriate action.
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